
  

 

 
 

 

Respectful 

Responsible 

Learners 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 
S 

 
 

Staffing for 2023 
I am pleased to announce that Mrs Jessica Tosh has been successful through Merit Selection to 
be appointed to the permanent position at Hillside commencing next year. She is very experienced 
in small schools and is looking forward to teaching at Hillside. Mrs Tosh will be teaching the 2/3/4 
class next year. I know our Hillside community will make her feel very welcome. 

Mrs Kirsty Newbury is excited to be returning next year teaching the K/1 class and we are delighted 
to have her at Hillside in 2023. 

Mrs Koula Neorcsik as you know will be relieving principal for Term 1 and will be teaching the 5/6 
class. 

Mrs Jenni Hoogesteger will be continuing her wonderful work on Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

Mrs Carolina Paba will be supporting the students and staff on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 

Miss Eastman will continue in her role as Learning and Support Teacher on Mondays and 
Wednesdays. 

Mrs Jenny Warren will be in the office every day next year which is very exciting. 

Mrs Michelle Feely will be working with the students and staff on a Thursday. 

 

More Hot Food Days in 2023 
We are excited to be increasing the number of hot food days next year, as well as increasing the 
range of items available for purchase.  More information will be provided  
  

School Development Days – Pupil Free Monday 19 & Tuesday 20 December 

2023 

2023 School Development Days Friday 27 & Monday 30 January 

Uniform Sales for 2023 
Friday 27 Jan from 12pm-3pm  
& Monday 30 Jan from 9am -3pm 

First Day of 2023 for all students Tuesday 31 January 

Small Schools Swimming Carnival Monday 20 February  

Beecroft Zone Swimming Carnival Thursday 2 March 
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Requirements for 2023 
An email has been sent to all families explaining the Premier’s Back to School program. These $50 
vouchers will be able to be used at school for uniforms and textbooks etc next year. Am also 
emailing the list of items students will require next year. Registered businesses will accept the 
vouchers for the purchase of stationery items. 
 

Thank you 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Hillside community for all their support this year. It 
has been an extremely successful year for our students. I look forward to receiving updates during 
Term 1 whilst I’m on leave. 
I wish year 6 – Christiana, Patrick, Harry and Jack all the best as they enter high school. They have 
all made a wonderful contribution to Hillside during their time here.  
 
Wishing all our families a very safe and happy Christmas break and a wonderful 2023. 
 
Judy Eastman 
Principal 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

See what is happening at our school by liking us on 

Facebook. 

Regular updates are posted on our Facebook page 

so like us now to keep up to date. 

Search for Hillside Public School Glenorie. 



GLENORIE COMMUNITY CAROLS 
Glenorie Community Carols at Les Shore Oval! 

2022 Glenorie Community Carols:  

Celebrating everything about Christmas, join us. 

Where: Les Shore Reserve, Old Northern Rd, Glenorie 

When: 5pm Sunday 18th December. 

Bring your picnic rug, your favourite food and drink, your family and join in the fun of 

carols. You will enjoy Local Irish dancers, Rewi, local singers and performers. Don’t 

forget your outdoor chairs for a comfortable night. 

Performers from 5pm, Carols from 6pm. 

Hills Pumas FC will be selling a sausage sizzle  

and drinks on the night as a fundraiser for the club. 

Register for your FREE tickets  

 

 


